
March 3, 2020 
 

Crisis Statement on Behalf of Corona Beer 
 

Attention All Valued Corona Customers, 
 
Over the past several weeks we have become increasingly aware that many of our customers 
share the concern that Corona beer is linked to the current coronavirus (Covid-19) epidemic.  
 
While the name of our beer and the spreading virus are similar, please rest assured that this is 
the ONLY similarity and that Corona beer does not cause or exacerbate coronavirus (Covid-19) 
or its symptoms. Something that is true is that we as a company, take the health of our 
employees and customers with the utmost amount of importance which is currently evident in 
our many health and safety regulations as we continue to strive to be miles away from 
ordinary.  
 
In order to prevent the spread of illness for you and your loved ones we strongly recommend 
following the CDC’s prevention tips which can be found here. 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/prevention-treatment.html 
 

If you have any questions, please contact us at the office of the Chief Operations Officer at 212-
563-1498. 
 
Nora Carr  
Communications Specialist  
203-731-7030 
Rracaron96@gmail.com  
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